
Congregation,

This Sunday (June 7, 2020) starts the new summer Sunday School quarter. The Sun-
day School Publishing Board has made the decision not to provide the electronic links 
to the Sunday School lessons starting this Sunday. We have enjoyed this electronic 
usage for the past few weeks but we will now distribute the physical Sunday School 
books at the church on the following days, dates, and times:

Wednesday, 06/03/2020 — 3:30pm - 6:00pm

Thursday, 06/04/2020 — 11:00am - 3:00pm

Friday, 06/05/2020 — 12:00pm - 2:00pm

The procedure for distribution will be as follows:

When entering the parking lot near the entrance to Fellowship Hall, you should stop 
near the church entrance doors where someone will present a Sunday School book 
to you. The person will be wearing a mask and gloves during the distribution process.

After receiving your Sunday School book, you may exit the parking lot and return to 
your destination.

NOTE: Individuals driving to the church will not need to exit their car to receive their 
book. 

We will continue to have Sunday School at 9am on Sunday mornings via the online 
Zoom platform. 

If you should have any questions, please contact Bro. Nevin Harton at nrharton@att.
net. Thank you and God bless.
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